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Dear Elector,
In March 2017 there will be Common Councilman 
elections across every ward in the City of London. 
I would like to take this opportunity to introduce 
myself as a prospective candidate for the Ward of 
Queenhithe.
Having long held an interest in the City of London 
and, more specifically, a close relationship with 
Queenhithe Ward, I am keen to represent more 
formally the residents, businesses and institutions 
that are stakeholders in the Ward.

As a Past Chair of Queenhithe Ward Club, the 
wife of our retiring Alderman, on the Electoral 
Roll of the Ward and the Parish Electoral Roll 
for the church of St. James Garlickhythe, I have 
a personal relationship with Queenhithe going 
back over 30 years.

My career as an Educator is defined by three 
phases: the first at the classroom rock face and 
in Middle management, the second in Senior 
Leadership positions, becoming the Head of a 
16 - 19 College in North London and currently 
as a Consultant Educationalist with a focus on 
Marketing and Development & an administrative 
base in Little Trinity Lane.

A Court Assistant for the Worshipful Company 
of Educators, a past Mistress Painter-Stainer and 
a future Mistress Horner, my Livery activities are 
centred in Queenhithe at Painters Hall.

Over the last 12 years many Queenhithe Ward 
residents and businesses have supported my 
charity events – such as the Pink Lunch Fashion 
Show, the Guildhall Red Cross Christmas 
Market and the Christmas Toy Collection for 
the Salvation Army. Following the 2016 Spring 
Wardmote I am developing another partnership 
project with the SA. Details will appear on my 
website.

For more information about by career, 
civic & charity life visit my website:  

www.carolinechaines.com 

I believe that Queenhithe is a great place to live, 
work and learn. Over the last 12 years I have 
followed the issues arising from the development 
of and change to the built environment and I 
am supportive of anything that can be done 
to improve the quality of our environment & 
open spaces. As a Trustee of the newly formed 
Queenhithe Arts Trust I am committed to the 
goal of transforming our historic yet vital Ward 
into a dynamic and attractive location.

There is still much to do and so I am keen to hear 
your views. 

Please get in touch.

Website: www.carolinechaines.com
Phone: +44 7738 788780
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